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Attached are revised plans submitted by Mr. Dunn late Friday afternoon, June 2, 2006.  
The plans were revised per the discussion held with the Commission on May 11, 2006.  
The plans were submitted in 11 x 17 size; therefore, I have scanned the plans and have 
attached them to the electronic file.  A paper copy of the plans is included with the paper 
version of your packet.   
 
Mr. Dunn has requested that the Commission approve his proposed renovation plan 
prior to it being submitted to the Building Department, as he would like to ensure the 
Commission does not have any additional concerns with his project.    
 
Sample motions have also been attached for the Commission’s convenience, and may 
be revised per the discussion held at the June 8, 2006 meeting.   
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